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Tradition of respectful, collaborative
working, issuing only consensus advice



Pelagic AC intends to undertake a 3rd-party 
performance review of its functioning in 
2021

Best practices can be further, and more 
formally, enshrined within procedures and 
statutes



Ensuring that Chairs are seen to be impartial,
and act in that way

- respecting both industry and OIG views during 
policy and advice discussion.

- OIG can take the floor during meetings without
any difficulties



Appropriate representation of OIG positions 
- meeting notes
- reports and
- recommendations



Proper representation of OIG and industry 
views of the Pelagic AC at external meetings 
and events

- solely established Pelagic AC
positions are transmitted

on behalf of the AC



A culture of respecting
each other’s views



Thank you!
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